
COVID19

COVIDSafe Plan - McGrath Irish Dance

Current as at 8 January 2022

Please note this plan is subject to change as restrictions tighten
and ease.

All dancers over 16 and any parent or guardian must check in
via the QR code upon entry.

Face masks must be worn by anyone 12 years and older.

Covid signage is displayed for information.

Signage will indicate the number of persons allowed in the studio
at any time. This must be adhered to.

We advise students and parents that they should NOT ATTEND
McGrath Irish Dance if they:

● have a confirmed case of COVID-19.
● have close contact with a confirmed case of COVID-19.
● are unwell or have flu like symptoms including: a cough,

high temperature, running nose or sore throat. If you or your
child present with any of these symptoms, you will be asked
to leave the studio.

Staff will stay at home and self-isolate for 7 days if they are
unwell or have any flu-like symptoms or if they have been in
close contact with a confirmed case of COVID-19.



HYGIENE

● Hand Sanitiser will be provided for use on entry and exit.
● Cough /sneeze into your elbow or a tissue and immediately

throw away.
● Participants are to bring their own water bottle to classes.

Sharing will not be permitted.
● There will be no sharing of equipment.
● Equipment will be cleaned before, between and after

classes.
● All dance shoes etc must be labelled. Anything such as

drink bottles, shoes etc left out without a name will be
thrown away after each class.

PHYSICAL & SOCIAL DISTANCING

● We recommend only one parent/carer to attend drop off
and pick up, if any.

● We recommend NOT to bring siblings where possible.
● Where possible different entry & exit points will be utilised

and there may be a break between exams.
● Class sizes will be capped to ensure reasonable distancing.
● Parents must remain seated while watching.
● Parents will be encouraged to assist with helping children

follow the social distancing rules.
● Some aspects of our exams will be modified to follow social

distancing requirements including:
○ No high fives or group cheers
○ No holding hands

WELLBEING



● Parents/caregivers are encouraged to wear masks where
possible.

INCIDENT MANAGEMENT

If anyone attending our classes tests positive to COVID-19 they
are to immediately inform McGrath Irish Dance at 0435 402 490
or info@mcgrathirishdance.com.au

All attendees at that class will then be notified via email of the
confirmed COVID-19 case and the next steps.

Attendance records will be provided to authorities if requested.


